
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

25 November 2022 
www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Burmese: Every 2nd Sunday 2.30pm 
Chin: Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, 5th Sunday 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

Dear Parents, 
 

This week we have carried out extensive plumbing work around the Foundation, 
Year 1 and 2 Rooms. As many of you know we have had problems with water gath-
ering around the garden area in front of these classes when we have heavy rain-
falls. At times we have had some classes (2M and 2N) flood, although this year the 
sandbags have managed to keep the water out. We hope that the extra down-
pipes that have been installed and the work done to clear the drains will ensure 
that when we have heavy rains the water will drain away. 
 

A HUGE Congratulations to our 
Year Six Students 

For successfully obtaining a grant of $9250 from 
Brimbank Council which will fund next year’s Year 

Six Leadership Conference. 

 
When the Year 6 students applied for the grant they knew 
that it was not for their own direct benefit but for the benefit 
of next year’s Year 6 students. This selfless act of service for 
other students is another demonstration of the wonderful 
leadership that they have demonstrated throughout 2022. 
We have been blessed to have such great role models for 
other students to learn from. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Fri 25 Nov 
P&F 80s Disco Night 7.30pm 
Sunshine YCW Cricket Club 
Tues 29 Nov 
Year 7 2023 CCCC Transition 
9.00-1.00 
Thurs 1 Dec 
2023 Foundation Transition 2.00
-3.00pm 
Thurs 8 Dec 
Feast of the Immaculate Con-
ception of Mary 
2023 Foundation Transition 2.00
-3.00pm 
3.00pm Second Hand Uniform 
Sale 
Fri 9 Dec  
Reports published on nForma 
Portal 
Mon 12 Dec 
Years 1-6 2023 Orientation 
11.30am-1.00pm 
Tues 13 Dec  
Government Secondary Orienta-
tion 
Dinner in the Yard with DJ, Art 
Show 6.00 - 8.00pm 
Parent Teacher Interviews by 
request 
Wed 14 Dec  
Year 6 Graduation: Mass 
6.00pm. Disco 7.15-8.15pm 
Fri 16 Dec 
11.30am End of Year Mass 
2.30pm End of Year Assembly 
3.15pm End of 2022 for stu-
dents 
Mon 19-Tues 20 Dec  
Professional Learning Days - 
Handover Days for Staff. 

 
NO ASSEMBLY 

Friday 18 &  
Friday 25 November  

due to Swimming 

But test everything; hold fast what is good.  1 Thessalonians 5:21 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Advent Prayer 
Advent is a time to get ready to celebrate Christmas. It is a special season to show 

care to others. 
Dear Jesus, it is the season of Advent and we are full of hope.  

We are getting ready in our hearts and in our lives to celebrate your birthday at 
Christmas.  

Help us live in your love and share that love with others in your name during the 
holy season.  

May we remember all that this time should be as we wait in joyful hope.  
Amen 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

1L: Sophie N 
2N: Mika P 
3E: Stephanie D 
4G: Bailey H, Tracey L, Holly B 
5C: Chelsi L 
5D: Jonti M 

Thurs 1 Dec 
2023 Foundation Transition 2.00-3.00pm 
Thurs 8 Dec 
Feast of the Immaculate Conception of Mary 
2023 Foundation Transition 2.00-3.00pm 
3.00pm Second Hand Uniform Sale 
Fri 9 Dec  
Reports published on nForma Portal 
Mon 12 Dec 
Years 1-6 2023 Orientation 11.30am-1.00pm 
Tues 13 Dec  
Government Secondary Orientation 
Dinner in the Yard with DJ, Art Show 6.00 - 8.00pm 
Parent Teacher Interviews by request 
Wed 14 Dec  
Year 6 Graduation: Mass 6.00pm. Disco 7.15-8.15pm 
Fri 16 Dec 
11.30am End of Year Mass 2.30pm End of Year Assembly 
3.15pm End of 2022 for students 
Mon 19-Tues 20 Dec  
Professional Learning Days - Handover Days for Staff 



 

Thank you to all the Our Lady’s School students for your excellent behav-
iour throughout the swimming program.  

The teachers and myself are very proud of you.  
You were polite and respectful and followed instructions throughout the 

10 days of swimming. 
 

A special thank you to the Year 6 students for the gentle way you cared 
for and supported your buddies in Foundation. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parents and Friends are looking for any donations of second hand uniform for their up-

coming Sale on 8 December. 

You can bring any outgrown or unwanted uniform donations to the Office. Please make sure 

all the items are clean with no rips, faded logos or stains. 

The Second Hand Uniform Sale will be held on Thursday 8 December from 3.00pm. 



 



 

Children NOT returning to Our Lady’s School in 2023 

 

Family Name:            

 

Child/children’s names 

1.           2022 Grade:    

2.           2022 Grade:    

3.           2022 Grade:    

 

Name of our new school: ___________________________  ____ 

 

And / Or 

Our new address:             

               

 

Signed:             (Parent) 

Please return this form to the office as soon as possible 

PREPARATIONS FOR 2023 
As we are beginning our preparations for 2023 we ask that parents let us know 
as soon as possible if their child/ren are not returning to Our Lady’s next year.  
We have had many inquiries about places for 2023 and we need to let these par-
ents know if there are places for their children. We currently have a waiting list 
for Prep and several of the other year levels are full, with enrolment enquiries 
coming in.  
 
If your child is not returning in 2023 (NOT OUR CURRENT YR 6 STUDENTS) 
please complete the form below and return it to the office. It is vital that you 
return this form as soon as possible. Thank you. 



 



 



 


